

## Our Lady of Perpetual Help Catholic Church

"May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, so that you may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit." – Romans 15:13

October 10, 2019

Dear Parishioners,

I invite you to take part in a survey being conducted by our office staff to seek your views on the quality of our services as a parish. The survey is being conducted to collect feedback from parishioners on their views about their experiences and satisfaction of the services provided. The survey outcomes play an important role in developing the direction in which our parish community should grow in the next five years.

Your feedback counts. Your response will help shape important decisions as we examine the ways we can improve to help you and your family spiritually grow. Along with feedback from other parishioners, it will provide data that assists the parish to enhance the quality of its mission and vision of missionary disciples. The survey should take around 10 minutes to complete.

Please note that your response is private and confidential. Individual respondents will not be identified in any data or reports. Survey responses will not be linked with other administrative records. Participation in this survey is highly valued, but voluntary. All surveys can be turned into either the front office or the office of Faith Formation & Youth Ministry.

If you have any questions about this survey or would like further information, please visit <a href="https://olphmcallentx.org/">https://olphmcallentx.org/</a> or you may contact Ms. Cyndy Gonzalez at the Faith Formation Office on 956-682-3663 or <a href="https://olphmcallen@cdob.org">PCL2-OLPHMcAllen@cdob.org</a>. Thank you for considering your participation in this survey.

Sincerely,

Fr. Martin De la Cruz

Pastor

Our Lady of Perpetual Help

Phone: 956-682-4238 / Fax: 956-682-0289 / Email: <u>olph-mcallen@cdob.org</u> 2209 Kendlewood Ave. McAllen, TX 78501